

NHS WORKERS: VAITING FOR PPE?

DON'T HOLD YOUR BREATH

The government is unable to supply adequate personal protective equipment to NHS workers because we were ideologically opposed to expanding NHS capacity and meeting the cost of stockpiling eye protection for a pandemic.

We knew since at least 2016 that the UK was unprepared for a pandemic.

We knew since January that a pandemic was coming.

The government didn't act so it could save money. Now the workers of the NHS must pay the cost.

#PPENOV